
 

 
PEE WEE FOOTBALL  

RISING 4TH- 6TH GRADES  
 

MEA Parents,  

Macon East Athle.cs is excited about the upcoming 2024-2025 PEE WEE FOOTBALL season for our 
rising 4th- 6th grade students.  If your child is interested in par.cipa.ng, please fill the form out and 
return it to school by JUNE 1ST.  

There will be more informa.on given towards the start of the new school year along with a FOOTBALL 
camp towards the end of summer (end of July, date not set yet).  You will be added to a GroupMe for 
Pee Wee Football to receive this informa.on so please make sure to download the app. 

STUDENT’S NAME:  ____________________________________  

2024-2025 GRADE:  ____________________________________  

PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME: _________________________________________________ 

PHONE/CELL NUMBER:  ____________________________________________________ 

EMAIL: ____________________________________  

SIZES (student):    Dri-fit shirt (loose) _____ Dri-fit compression shirt (.ght) _____  

  Elas.c shorts ________     Football jersey _____  

 

This is tackle football and they will need to have addi4onal items: a WHITE helmet, shoulder pads, WHITE padded 
football pants (game ones), prac4ce padded football pants (any color is fine), prac4ce jersey (any color is fine), cleats 
(preferably royal blue & white), and a mouthguard (strap to helmet type).  

Pee Wee football es4mated fees will be around $200 per player (this will be charged to FACTS account once amount is 
finalized).  Each player will also be required to have the AISA Medical History Form and AISA Physical Examina4on Form 
completed and returned before our football camp.  These forms can be found on our Macon East website.  If you have 
any ques4ons, please call or text Robyn Streetman at: 706-329-0929. 

 
 


